
Congratulations! 

2008 3rd Quarter 
HAZUS User of the Year! 

 

Congratulations to Cynthia Quigley, the 2008 
3rd Quarter HAZUS User of the Year!  Ms. 
Quigley works with the Riverside County, 
California Fire Department—Office of 
Emergency Services.   

Ms. Quigley played an integral role in collecting 
data for the Federal Emergency Management 
Agency funded Riverside County Essential 
Facilities Risk Assessment (RCEFRA) Project. 

Ms. Quigley spear-headed comprehensive data collection efforts for police 
stations, fire stations and Emergency Operation Centers throughout the 
County, ensuring that HAZUS Level 2 data was collected for each and every 
facility.   

The resulting database will be used to estimate potential losses in two 
earthquake and 3 flood scenarios, and provide important risk assessment 
results to support the city’s and county’s hazard mitigation planning efforts.  

FEMA recognizes Cynthia Quigley as a HAZUS User of the Year because of 
her determination, dedication and expertise related to the HAZUS 
methodology. 


